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Transportation Committee Report 
Northwest LRT (Metro Line) Concept Planning Study – NAIT to Campbell 
Road (Northwest City Limits) 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the Northwest LRT Concept Plan as outlined in Attachment 1 of 
the May 1, 2013, Transportation Services report 2013TS6519, be 
approved.  

2. That prior to preliminary engineering stage, Administration further 
review the concept plan to address issues regarding the impact and 
benefits of the proposed change from an urban to suburban style LRT 
system at 153 Avenue and including transit station alignment. 

History 

At the May 1, 2013, Transportation Committee meeting, the May 1, 2013, 
Transportation Services report 2013TS6519 was considered and the 
Committee heard from B. Esslinger, Cumberland Oxford Community League; 
J. Kolkman; M. Neumann and G. Masterson, Canada Lands; and L. Bracko, 
City of St. Albert.  

 

At the May 1, 2013, Transportation Committee meeting, the following motions 
were passed: 

• That Administration consult with Canada Lands and provide a report to 
Transportation Committee to determine how the 137 Avenue proposed 
transit centre can be reduced in size and ensure that both the transit 
station and proposed transit centre are integrated to allow for Transit 
Orientated Development at the Griesbach site. 

Attachment 

May 1, 2013, Transportation Services report 2013TS6519 
 
Please bring copies of the May 1, 2013, Transportation Services report  
2013TS6519 and Attachments 1, 2, 3, and 4, which were previously 
distributed with the May 1, 2013, Transportation Committee agenda – 
item 6.1. 
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